MINUTES OF THE TSCA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

September 27, 1975

Vanderbilt University

Present: Dean, Walker, Baker, Brooks, Hillman, Yeomans, Schneider, Kovalcheck, Woodland, Mashburn.

Absent: Finton, Frank, Julian, Conner.

The meeting was called to order by President Richard

Dean. David Walker served as secretary in the absence of

Jay Conner.

Minutes of the previous meeting were accepted. The treasurer's report was read and accepted.

Hillman/Brooks moved that the association pay for lunch for the honorees at the TSCA workshop today. PASSED.

Hillman/Brooks moved that renewal/expiration dates for TSCA memberships be based on the academic year. All memberships will expire in August. The Executive Secretary is instructed to mail out reminders to members in August. There should still be a membership drive in winter. PASSED.

Kovalcheck/Baker moved that \$1 be charged for admission to the convention for high school and college students. PASSED.

President Dean presented for approval his appointments to two committee chairmanships. They were: Bob Woodland to the Committee on Awards, and Bud Frank to the Committee on Professional Ethics and Educational Standards. Both were approved by the Executive Committee.

The next executive committee meeting will be held in conjunction with the tournament of the Tennessee Inter-collegiate Forensics Association in February in Murfreesboro.

The executive committee elected the following to serve as this year's nominating committee: Randy Fisher, David Walker, Valerie Schneider, Harold Baker, and Jim Brooks. The Executive Secretary was instructed to send these committee members an up to date membership list.

Al Yeomans also requested that an up to date membership list be mailed to him for use in the membership drive of SSCA.

The meeting adjourned at 9 a.m.

Respectively submitted,

David Walker Past President